
St. John’s Transportation Commission 
Regular Meeting – December 19, 2024 

GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted: December 12, 2024 

Commission Vacancy 

Applications were received and reviewed by the Selection Committee. A recommendation has 
been forwarded to the City Clerk’s office. It will be on the agenda of the January 14th Council 
meeting. 

Building Modifications in Preparation for Electric Buses 

Stantec was recently awarded the contract to design the modifications and upgrades to our 
facility to accommodate electric buses and charging equipment. A kick-off meeting is scheduled 
with Stantec on December 17th. 
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